Casey Special City Council Meeting
Community Building
September 22, 2020

The Casey City Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, September 22, 2020. Mayor Lindberg;
Councilmembers Wedemeyer, Wagner, Chmelar, Richter and Acker were present; also present were Public Works Director
Jon Welker and Attorney Clint Fichter. Jordan Kappos with V &K was present via telephone.

Mayor Lindberg called the meeting to order at 6:00pm. All rose to say the Pledge of Allegiance. Motion by
Richter second by Wedemeyer to approve the agenda; all ayes.

Attorney Fichter summarized Rumple easement request. For a permanent easement allowing 5 wells keeping
within the existing boundary lines and cap any abandoned wells with a payment of $4500. Wedemeyer voiced concerns
regarding not extending boundary lines for 5" well. Attorney Fichter stated the city should proceed without solving all the
variables now. Wagner asked if this would meet the City’s long term goal. Richter voiced concerns regarding the trees near
the proposed new well. Attorney Fichter suggested getting a short term loan to cover well expenses while waiting for
USDA Grant approval. Kappos should have cost estimates for the project within the week.

Motion by Richter second by Wedemeyer to accept Ila Rumple Trust easement proposal and payment; all ayes.

Motion by Chmelar second by Acker to adjourn at 6:25 pm; all ayes.
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